
Letter from the Editor 

Beginning with the January 1985 issue of the Journal of Nuclear Medicine (JNM), 
News line will be incorporated within the pages of each issue of the JNM. To better meet 
the needs of the membership of the Technologist Section, the Journal of Nuclear Medicine 
Technology (JNMT) will begin, with this issue, a reorganized news section to provide a variety 
of information for our readers. I have appointed Vincent Cherico, CNMT, as a Consulting 
Editor to serve as News Editor for this section of the JNMT. Vince also serves as the Associate 
Editor of "SNM Newsline" in the JNM. He is a Past-President of the Technologist Section 
and has been extremely active in the Publications Committee for several years. He serves 
as Administrative Technical Director at Rhode Island Hospital, Providence, RI, and has 
many years of experience in nuclear medicine. Vince will be responsible for coordinating 
news material which is of interest to our readers, and which impacts the practice of nuclear 
medicine technology. Also, the activities of the Technologist Section will be presented to 
make you aware of the efforts being put forth. 

I would like to thank the many people who have devoted their time and talents to reviewing 
the manuscripts submitted for publication during this last year. Their expertise in various 
areas of nuclear medicine and devotion to their profession are primarily responsible for the 
quality of material which we publish. The responsibilities of reviews are twofold: to provide 
peer review for the scientific accuracy and relevance of material submitted for publication, 
and to provide objective assistance to authors in having material presented to provide quality 
information for the author and the Journal. These responsibilities are paramount in ensuring 
the scientific and educational quality of our Journal. Their opinions and support are the 
backbone of the JNMT. Many thanks to: 

C. Robert Appledorn, PhD 
Lisa K. Armstrong, CNMT 
William J. Baker, MS 
Patrick J. Barrett, CNMT 
Richard Bedont, MD 
Donald R. Bernier, CNMT 
Jane H. Christie, CNMT 
Vincent V. Cherico, CNMT 
R. Edward Coleman, MD 
Robert J. Cowan, MD 
Trevor D. Cradduck, PhD 
Frederick L. Datz, MD 
Royal T. Davis, CNMT 
Helen M. Drew, CNMT 
Michael J. Eymontt, MD 
Gary D. Gallamore, CNMT 
Allan H. Gobuty, PharmD 
Donald R. Hamilton, CNMT 
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John R. Hansell, MD 
Martin Heyert, CNMT 
Harold D. Hodges 
Frances N. Kontzen, CNMT 
Richard J. Kowalsky, PharmD 
C. Douglas Maynard, MD 
Joan A. McKeown, CNMT 
Michael W. Plankey, CNMT 
John J. Reilley, CNMT 
Jeffry A. Siegel, PhD 
Ann M. Steves, CNMT 
Andrew Taylor, Jr., MD 
Jerold R. Waterman, CNMT 
Susan C. Weiss, CNMT 
Patricia M. Weigand, CNMT 
James J. Wirrell, CNMT 
A. Michael Zimmer, PhD 
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